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Thank you, Mr. President,

Kazakhstan welcomes the distinguished delegation of the Russian Federation and thanks it for the presentation of the National Report.
Kazakhstan highly appreciates the commitment and the consistent work carried out by the Russian Federation to gradually extend the range of its international human rights obligations by acceding to several international conventions and protocols. 
Kazakhstan also commends the steps taken to further strengthen national human rights institutions. We note in this regard the efforts to improve the work of the Commissioner for Human Rights, the Presidential Commissioner for Children’s Rights and the Presidential Commissioner for Protection of Entrepreneurial Rights. 

We encourage the Russian authorities, in view of the growing number of labour migrants in Russia, including from neighboring countries, to further improve the migration legislation, in particular the mechanisms in the area of labour migration regulation.
While wishing the Russian delegation success in the current UPR cycle, Kazakhstan recommends the following:

· To continue efforts to further liberalize and humanize criminal legislation;

· To pursue the practice of state assistance to NGOs working in the area of promotion and protection of human rights.
Thank you, Mr. President!
